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December 11, 1979

Mr James G Keppler
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region III
US Nuclear Regulatory Comission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

DOCKETS 50-155 & 50-255 - LICENSES DPR-6 & 20 -
BIG ROCK POINT & PALISADES PLANTS - RESPONSE TO
IE BULLETIN 79-19, PACKAGING OF LOW-LEVEL RADIO-
ACTIVE WASTE FOR TRANSPORT AND BURIAL

By letter dated November 27, 1979, Consumers Power Company was infor=ed that the
NRC had no record of our response to IE Bulletin 79-19, " Packaging of Low-Level
Radioactive Waste for Transport and Burial" dated August 10, 1979 Our response
for both the Big Rock Point and Palisades Plants was transmitted on September 25,
1979 An additional copy of our response is attached for your information.

Consu=ers Power Company would like to prevent recurrence of this kind of event.
Please identify any changes that can be made to our submittal of NRC correspond-
ence.

Ro . W Huston
Senior Licensing Engineer

Attachment: CPCo letter dated September 25, 1979 to JGKeppler, USNRC

CC: Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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